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Dates for the Diary…
Bank Holiday

Monday 19th September

Bikeability
Week beginning 26th September
This is for children in Class 3 only

Meet the teacher 
Wednesday 28th September

Individual School Photos
Monday 3rd October

Regular events
Music Lessons with Ella

Every Monday and Tuesday

Piano Lessons with Mandy
Every Wednesday

French club (for all years)
Tuesday afterschool

Multisports Year's 1 – 3
Every Thursday

Multisports Year's 4 – 6
Every Friday

Meet the Teacher
On Wednesday 28th September we 
would like to invite you into school 
between 3:30pm – 4:30pm. This is a 
chance for you to meet your child's 
teacher, have a look around the 
classroom and to see how your 
children are settling back into 
school. You do not need to let us 
know if you would like to attend 
just drop in between 3:30 – 4:30pm 
and please feel free to bring your 
children with you as I am sure they 
would love to show you around 
their classroom.

Collective worship
We would like to invite you to join 
us for our collective worship at 
3:00pm in the church every 
Wednesday.

Chicken pox and scarlet fever
Due to an increase in cases of 
chicken pox and scarlet fever across 
the country we are required to keep 
track of and, if necessary, report 
cases to the South West Health 
Protection Team. If your child is ill 
with either chicken pox or scarlet 
fever, please inform the office via 
email.

Thank you!
I just wanted to say a big thank you 
to all our families for your patience 
and support whilst we continue 
without an administrator.
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Celebration Assembly
This year we are going to 
celebrating children who have been 
'Shining Bright' (this will replace 
Learning Leaves). We will continue 
to also celebrate those children 
who have the most Dojo points and 
are the 'Dojo Champions' for the 
week. If your child has done 
something outside of school such as 
swimming badges, library 
competitions or other clubs we 
would love to celebrate these with 
them on a Monday if they would 
like to bring them in.

Shining Bright
w/c 12/09/2022

CR
Pippa

C1
Hero

C2
Jack

C3
Ellie

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 12/09/2022

CR
Theo

C1
Olly

C2
Annie

C3
Daisy

Parent volunteers
We are looking to put together a 
bank of parent volunteers who 
might be able to help us out with 
things such a hearing readers or 
helping at lunchtimes. These might 
occasionally be on short notice due 
to staff illness. If this is something 
you would be willing and able to do, 
please contact the school office.
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